
 

Newsletter 

Friday, 12th July 

Y6 Leavers’ Celebration 

What a fantastic and emotional end we’ve had at the end of this week. Taking place before their secondary 

school transition days, our Y6 Leavers’ Celebration for Parents and Carers last night, and for the rest of the 

school this afternoon, saw our Year 6 stand proud as we shared their journey at Fens. It was so lovely to 

have you all in school to celebrate their time with us. Enjoy your days at your new schools next week, and 

we look forward to seeing you back for your last three days at here Fens. Remember though, that you 

always be a Fens child! 

Summer Fair 

A reminder that the Summer Fair takes place on Thursday 18th July 

between 3:30pm and 5:00pm.  
 

Thank you very much for your contributions of the brown paper bags for 

the Summer Fair. We will also be having a tombola if you can make any 

donations, that would be great, please send these in to school with your 

child.  
 

We will have a cake stall on the day of the fair and once again donations 

would be more than welcome. 
 

We look forward to seeing you all there! 

Merit Winners 

Well done to our merit winners. As well as having 100% attendance, 

they have also demonstrated our Commando Joe ‘positivity’ and 

‘excellence’ character values. 

Carlton Adventure 

A reminder that 

there is an 

information meeting 

for parents and 

carers on 

Wednesday 17th July 

for the upcoming Y5 

residential to Carlton 

which takes place 

between Monday 

23rd and Tuesday 24th 

September 2024.  

 

 PE Platinum Award 

for Schools Games 

Mark 

We have the pleasure 

to announce that 

school has the 

‘Platinum Award’ for 

the School Games 

Mark for our 

commitment and 

engagement in the 

School Games for 

2023/24. Thank you 

Mr Johnson, and 

well-done to the 

whole school 

community for 

working together to 

achieve this award! 

Aspire2Be - IF YOU CAN SEE IT - YOU CAN BE IT!  

Look how smart we look! Thank you to NHS England for the parcel that arrived in school, filled with 32 sets 

of mini scrubs and matching hats which represent 25 different professions. These scrubs will help us to 

explore, investigate and experiment the world of health and social care, both real and imagined, through 

the act of role play. 

Achievement Awards 

Well done to all our well-deserved and worthy winners! You should all be very proud of yourselves! The 

awards, which were held on Wednesday morning, were a celebration of this academic year so far. It was 

wonderful to see our winners, family members and the whole school together to celebrate!  

Sports Day 

Unfortunately, due to scheduling of other events, we are unable to 

schedule a further date for sports day. Children will have the opportunity 

to take part in a range of sports day activities but this will have to happen 

when the weather allows and when timetabling allows. Therefore, 

unfortunately we will not be able to invite parents to these events. 

 

Monday 15th July 

Whatever the result on Sunday night, we will either have a non-uniform day to celebrate or a non-uniform 

day to cheer ourselves up! Either way, it’s a non-uniform day! Please note that the Year 6 children who are 

on transition will need to wear their Fens school uniforms at their new secondary school. 

 


